
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent / Caregiver 
 
 

K–6 End of Year – MOVIE DAY – 2018 
 

 

Our end of year event for all students this year is a Movie Day at Glenbrook Theatre on Wednesday 
12th December 2018. 
 

The cost will be $11.00 per student for the bus and movie. (Please note that the total cost is 
reduced this year due to the bus fare being quoted cheaper than previous years in conjunction 
with a school subsidy resulting from residual community funding). 
 
All students are to wear full school uniform as we are leaving the school.  
 
 All monies and permission notes are to be returned to the class teacher by Wednesday 5th 
December 2018. 
  

This will be an enjoyable end of year experience for all children and as a staff we anticipate that all 
children will participate. If any financial assistance is required please contact the school. 
 

The scheduled movie is “Ralph Breaks the Internet” which is yet to be classified. 
 
 
 
 

Emma Harris 
Relieving Principal 
13/11/2018 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Attention:  Class Teacher 
 

K–6 End of Year – MOVIE DAY – 2018 

 
 
 

I would like my child ____________________________________________ of class ____________ to attend the 
Movie Day at Glenbrook Cinema Wednesday 12th December 2018, at the total cost of $11.00 per 
child which is enclosed and due by Wednesday 5th December 2018. 
 
 
 
 

Parent / Caregiver’s Name ______________________________________ Signature ________________________ 
 

Date _______________________ 
 
 
 
Online Payment Date: _________________________  Receipt Number: _________________________ 

WARRIMOO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
FLORABELLA STREET, WARRIMOO   NSW   2774 

Ph: 4753 6182       Fax: 4753 6898     Email: warrimoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Relieving Principal: Mrs E Harris 
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